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Names.

Soonderbafee, widoW of
the late Ghella Nag-
jee

Ahmed Cassum

William Valentine Spiers

Muddonjee Sigwun

Nusserwanjee Pestonjee

Meerally Dhurrumsey...

Shaik Aroon and Shaik
Ally

Nathoo Ghella

Ardaseer Dhunjeebhoy
Rana

Bhicca Dhurmajee

Cowasjee Eduljee ...

Muncherjee Framroze...
-

Babajee Luxumon

Edward Evans Morton

Cursetjee Dhunjeebhoy

Tbucker Premjee Bhoja

Bhugwandass Thacoor-
dass

Balcrustna Eagoonath
and Hurry Sewram

Goculdass Jaitha

'
.

Profession or
Occupation.

A Labourer • ...

Lately a Dealer in
Cutlery, at present

• unemployed

A Sub-Begistrar in
Puna

A Broker

A Fitter ,

A Merchant and
Trader

Formerly a Milk
Seller, and now un-
employed

A Goldsmith ...

Formerly a Godown
Keeper at Messrs.
Volkart Brothers,
at present unem-
ployed

A Fisherman ...

A Priest ... ...

An English Writer

A Bricklayer

Formerly a Jailor,
at present unem-
ployed

An English Writer

A Merchant

A Clerk in the ser-
vice of Guzlall
Goculdass

Carpenters

Who formerly traded
in partnership with
Walljee Sungjee,
Madowjee Bhanjee,
Wulloo Visram,
Pooogabhai Tarra-
chund, and Yeerjee
Nensey as a Cot-
ton Merchant, un-
der the name and
firm of Walljee
Sungjee, and lat-
terly traded in
partnership with
Dyall Nursey, Ma-
dowjee Tricum,
and Cassidass Hur-
kisson, as a Com-
mission Agent, un-
'der the name and
firm of Dyall Nur-
sey .

Denomination..

Hindoo ...

Mahomedan ...

East Indian >..

Hindoo

Parsee

Khoja Maho-
medan

Mahomedan ...

Hindoo

Parsee ...

Hindoo ...

Parsee

Ditto

Hindoo

European

Parsee ...

Hindoo

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Place of Residence in
Bombay.

In Combarfookdaj
without the Fort

Lately at Jamlee
Moola, without the
Fort (at present in
the Bombay Gaol)

In Mazagaon, without
the Fort

In Bazaar Gate-street,
within the Fort

At Khetwady Back-
road, without the
Fort

At No. 62, Shamajee
Hussajee-street, with-
out the Fort

At Mazagaon, without
the Fott

*In Chuckla, without
the Fort

At Girgaum Back-
road, without the
Fort

At Mazagaon, without
the Fort

In Ehetwady, without
the Fort

Near Cheera Bazaar,
without the Fort

At Mooghat, without
the Fort

At Byculla, without
the Fort

At Grant-road, with-
out the Fort

In Walkweshar, with-
out the Fort

In Bhawado, 2nd Row,
without the Fort.

The first Insolvent is
residing in Khet-
wady, and the second
in Dongree, without
the Fort

Lately in Mandvi,
without the Fort (at
present in the Bom-
bay Gaol)

Dates of
Petitions filed.

1872.
22nd July

23rd July

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

24th July

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

25th July

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

26th July

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto


